
The Birch Lane PTA Spring Plant Sale is on its way! 
 

The Birch Lane PTA Plant Sale is scheduled for 
Wednesday, May 8, 2024 and Thursday, May 9, 2024. 

 
Your child will get the opportunity to purchase plants to carry home.   

Items will range in price from $3.00 to $8.00. 
 

There will be many volunteers helping the children to shop.  Only cash or checks made 
payable to BIRCH LANE PTA will be accepted.   

 
Please make sure the children bring a bag for their plants! 

 
Volunteers are needed to help our students shop.  Reminder that the Spring Plant sale 
volunteers must be paid PTA members.  If you would like to volunteer, please visit the 

following link or scan the QR code to complete the Spring Plant Sale Volunteer Form. 
 

https://tinyurl.com/yevzs7va 
  

 
 
 

Please complete this form by the end of the day on Friday, April 12th.   
 

Please remember, volunteers must be Birch Lane PTA members and  
younger siblings may not attend.  We appreciate any time you can give us! 

 

If you have any questions, please email Vicki Abbinanti at birchlaneplants@gmail.com 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Some of the plants that will be offered… 
 

$3.00 

3” Plastic Pot with a Sunflower Seed Planted - Watch it Grow! 

 

$5.00 

Various 4 ½” pots such as: Angelonia, Coleuus Mix, Dahlia, Geraniums, Marigolds, New 
Guinea Impatiens, Petunia Dream Mix, Zinnia, Sun Patiens, Verbena, Gerbera Daisy 

 

$6.00 

Various 4 ½” pots of succulents 

 

$8.00 

Various 6” pots such as: Begonias, Dracaena Spikes, Geraniums, New Guinea Impatiens, 
Coleus, Salvia 

 


